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Spanish this half term is learning how to talk 

about family members 

Miembros de la familia  

 
padre           father 

madre          mother 
hermano           brother 

hermana        sister  
bebe               baby 

abuela                grandmother  
abuelo           grandad 
tio      uncle 

tia       aunt 
prima    cousin female 

Primo    cousin male 
 
 

Friday 11th March 2022  

You will see that we have continued to have another busy week at West Acton, with our first 

competitive basketball match resulting in silver medals for our amazing team! It is great to see 

how this sport has really taken off at West Acton this year with so many pupils playing at 

lunchtime as well as those signed up for the early morning clubs. Lots of children have been 

competing in a Sumdog competition; we are really proud of their efforts and scores! 

Please do visit our virtual book fair at https://booksforbugs.co.uk/  the books are very reasonably 

priced and will be delivered to school. For every 5 books ordered we will get 1 for the school. It 

closes on the 15th March so please have a look this weekend. 

Next Friday is Red Nose Day so your child can ‘wear something funny for money’ - please see the 

picture below. This could be a funny hairstyle, charity red nose or t-shirt or sunglasses for 

example. Have a safe week end, Miss Kondo  

https://booksforbugs.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEN: Friday 18th March 2022 

WHERE: West Acton Primary School 

WHAT: WEAR SOMETHING FUNNY FOR 

MONEY! 

DONATE! DONATE! DONATE! 

Donate 50p-£1!  

RED NOSES  

For sale-   

£1.00 

February 2022  

Parents’ Workshop about 

Relationship and Health 

Education. 

For those who did not attend 

you can find the presentation 

here: 

https://www.westactonprima

ryschool.org/curriculum/subj

ects/pshe 

 

Each week Mrs Livingstone will be 
checking out our best Bug Club Readers 
 
Top 5 classes for this week 
 

1. 96% - Zaytouna Class 
2. 47% - Lime Class 

3. 40%  - Tamarind Class 
4. 38% - Rowan Class 
5. 37% - Holly Class 
Top 5 readers across the school for this 
week 

 
1. Kotomi (Pine Class) and Yara 
(Zaytouna Class)- both read 16 books 
3. Sadia (Zaytouna Class) – read 15 books 
4. Miki (Quince Class) and Akito (Guava 

Class) both read 13 books) 

 

https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/curriculum/subjects/pshe
https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/curriculum/subjects/pshe
https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/curriculum/subjects/pshe


 

  

Basketball Championships at Villiers High School– Events of the day 

 

Silver Medal winners!  Joaquim, Abdalrahman, Hadi, Liya and Valentina! 

Qualifying Rounds 

West Acton first played Tudor Gold (Tudor Rose School) where they won 6-2. At one point the score was 

2-2 but then West Acton scored 2 more shots to seal the game! 

The next team was Clifton Silver and even though West Acton took the lead in the beginning, Clifton got a 

point too. The game ended in a draw. 

Wolf Fields was the next opponent and they were definitely a team to watch as they had sharp shooters. 

They took the lead but West Acton managed to get an equaliser soon after. The game ended in a draw 

with the ref even commenting it was a very enjoyable and hard fought 6 minutes. Time for lunch.  

Finals 

After lunch, West Acton were through to the quarter finals, they easily beat Tudor Silver and were through 

to the semi-finals where they faced North Primary.  

Quick shots lead to the game almost ending in a draw but at the very last minute of the game, West Acton 

were awarded a penalty and Joaquim scored his penalty with the very last action of the game.  

The finals meant West Acton would play Clifton Gold, before the game even began the ref said that both 

teams were they very best out of all the teams here. West Acton took the lead scoring 2 points but 3 very 

quick shots from Clifton Gold meant the score was 6-2 to Clifton. While West Acton did score again the 

game would end 6- 4 to Clifton Gold. 

All West Acton children proudly collected their SILVER medals! They had played extremely well supporting 

each other along the way as well as showing some dazzling skills. Thank you to all the staff who helped 

prepared the team and trip. 

Well done team – we are very proud of you! 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEN: Friday 18th March 2022 

WHERE: West Acton Primary School 

WHAT: WEAR SOMETHING FUNNY 

FOR MONEY! 

DONATE! DONATE! DONATE! 

Donate 50p-£1!  SPONGE RED NOSES for sale 

proceeds to chairty-  

£1.00 



Congratulations Lime Class: winners of the Ealing Sumdog Contest! 

 

 

 
  

 

Thank you to all of the classes and pupils that took part. 
 



 

   

 

This week’s top tip from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this year. 

When you and your child have previous experience of war and conflict 

We all come from different backgrounds, see the world from different 

perspectives and have had many different experiences. This will determine how 

worried you and your child/children will be about the current situation. 

A child who has been previously exposed to fighting, war and conflict is likely to 

feel differently to a child without that experience.  

How can parents and caregivers help? 

It is important that we reflect on our own feelings first, if we have had our own 

traumatic experiences, it can be painful to find the words to discuss this subject 

with our child or children.  

Be led by your child, if they bring up the subject of war, listen, ask them what they 

know and most importantly how they feel. They may want to share a memory 

they have. 

Try your best to give your child the level of reassurance that they need and hold 

in mind that they may not feel the strong feelings that we are feeling. Be careful 

not to assume that your child feels scared because you do, their little minds are 

still developing and understanding their experiences.  

If you yourself would like a space to talk, remember that you are welcome to make 

an appointment with the school to speak with me, I am here for you too. 

 

There is going to be an open Parent Coffee Morning on Thursday 17th March from 

9.00-10.00am.  

It would be lovely to see you all again.  

 



 

 

House points for this week 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



West Acton Primary School Weekly Values Rewards 

W/c 28th February     

Nursery Acorn Sophia Tsukika Nadia 

Rec Banyan Esra Uraraka Mariam 

Rec Fir Ren Ladam George 

Rec Olive Kassim Maria Tinos 

Y1 Ash Manar Suhaib Harsha, Ayan 

Y1 Guava Mila Shanayea Emile 

Y1 Katsura Tala  Teddy  Kei  

Y2 Chestnut Asahi Elsa Eisuke 

Y2 Damson Fatima Mariam H Rose 

Y2 Juniper Sarah Mohamed Stavros 

Y3 Holly Bethany Amaan Faith 

Y3 Ivy Soren Leila Keenan 

Y3 Rowan Ryota Felix Hana 

Y4 Mulberry Ian Misaki                     Adam 

Y4 Pine Aliza Yusuf I Yua 

Y4 Sycamore Emily Moska Asiya 

Y5 Elder Hannah Emiho Otis 

Y5 Quince Balqes Hamad Parsa 

Y5 Willow Rimas Hiroto Sarah 

Y6 Lime Diego Ily Hamza 

Y6 Tamarind Erin Anson Hani 

Y6 Zaytouna Yara Tofari Lia, Lily 

Woodlands Tireni Yusuf Omar 

 



CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring term ends on  

Friday 1st April at 

1.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

DDo not send your 

child to school with 

COVID-19 symptoms – 

please test them first. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 


